
 

 
 

Date:    April 24, 2025 

To:        State Agencies and Cooperative Members 

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:       Statewide Charter Bus and Van Services Expiring Contract 

 
 
The Statewide Charter Bus and Van Services contracts have been renewed except for Innovative Transportation 
Solutions dba The Driver Provider Contract # CTR065231 due to insufficient evidence of minimum insurance 
requirements. 

 

All extension amendments for the remaining suppliers have been uploaded into the documents in each contract. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Danielle Carley at Danielle.Carley@azdoa.gov.  

 

 


